Request for Proposal

Notice:

Mineral Area College in Park Hills (MO) will accept proposals for an LED channel letter sign on the curved
entrance of the Academic Hall building. Responses to this RFP must be received at the President’s Office,
5270 Flat River Rd., Park Hills, MO, 63601 (3-hard copies of a formal proposal and 1-digital copy to
jgilgour@mineralarea.edu) prior to 2:00 PM on Tuesday, September 30, 2025. Questions may be
directed to the same address. This posting and additional details about the project are available at:
www.mineralarea.edu/bid-opportunities



